BOOSTER CLUB

February 28, 2024

Dear St. Martin’s Parents and Community Members,

As part of our fundraising efforts this year, we are excited to announce that we will be partnering
with the Coca Cola Company to run a Coke sale beginning on February 28, 2024, and
concluding on March 13, 2024. This will be an amazing opportunity to earn a huge payday for
our school’s athletic program but as in all things, it’s a matter of what we make of it. PLEASE
urge your student to hit the ground running and to SELL SELL SELL!! With Spring fast
approaching there will be a huge consumer base out there buying up drinks for Easter and Spring
Break celebrations.

Please note:

'] Your student will be provided with a supply of order forms and “leave behind notes”.
He/she will keep the completed order form to turn back in with the money. The leave
behind note (which provides the customer with pickup information) is to be left with the
customer.

'] All order forms and money must be turned in to your student’s homeroom or advisory
teacher no later than Wednesday, March 13, 2024.

'] We have set a goal for each student to sell at least five (5) cases.

"1 Product pick up will be on Tuesday, March 19, 2024 at the Tony Porter Field
immediately after carpool.

As an incentive for the students, we will be offering:
1 Pizza party for the highest-selling grade level
71 Student that sells the most gets a $100 gift card to Raising Cane’s

Thank you for your support and please contact us with any questions!

Jessica Raines

StM Booster Club President
Peyton 23, Dylan 24, Brennan 27
504.388.0162

stmboosterclub@stmsaints.com
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